
 
 

 
 

Trustees of the Town of Milford Trust Funds 
 
May 24, 2023 Meeting Minutes 
 
This meeting began at 1:45pm 
 
Trustees Attending:  

Rick Mossey, Janet Spalding, Dan Sadkowski 
     
Emailed to: richard.mossey@gmail.com   
  janet@janetcpa.com 

dansad100@hotmail.com  
                  cc: tphilbrick@milford.nh.gov  

 
Additional Attendees 
Marcia Nelson, Charlotte Annand, Mark Genovesi - Hutchinson Singer Representative 
Tina Philbrick – Past Trustee was in attendance. 
 
Minute Approval  
The April minutes were approved with minor corrections. 
 
Topic/Request:  
There were no correspondence.  
 
Deposit:   

 From: St Patrick’s Church     To: Vietnam Memorial Trust Fund  $7,000.00    
 From: Multiple donations    To: Vietnam Memorial Trust Fund  $   650.00    
 From: Multiple donations    To: Hutchinson Family Singers Trust $   900.00 
 From: Brendan & Aziza Gilligan   To: Milford RTI Expendable Trust  $2.400.00 
 From: Valerie McArthur    To: Milford RTI Expendable Trust  $   600.00 
 From: John Sullivan     To: Milford RTI Expendable Trust  $   400.00 

Check request:  
 From: Corey Stoller Scholarship   To: Trice Cote - WPI   $2,000.00 
 From: Gail Westergren Scholarship   To: Isabella Schlim – Lasell University $2,000.00 
 From: Gail Westergren Scholarship   To: Anna Frost – UNH   $2,000.00 
 From: McGrory Scholarship   To: Sophia Statz Franciscan Univ   $2,000.00 
 From: Grasso Scholarship    To: Isabella Schlim – Lasell University $800.00 
 From: Marion G. Young Scholarship  To: Evan LaCroix – Universal Tech Inst $500.00 
 From Vocational Scholarship   To: Kylie Allen – Rensselaer Poly Tech $250.00 
 From Vocational Scholarship   To: Charles Urda – Wentworth Inst. $250.00 
 From: Curtis-Greely Scholarship   To: Felicity Rysdam – Rochester Institute  $500.00 

        
Discussion:   
The Hutchinson Singers are looking to raise 350K. They need 25% to begin. They will be preparing a letter to 
present to the ToT for a donation from the Marchesi Fund. There was some conversation about how donations 
could be returned if warranted.  
 
Rick to contact Diane Smith for Gail Westergren Trust Documents 
Rick needs to verify if a check request was made for the band stand upgrade.  
 
We discussed the email from Jeff Candito and Don Gutterson on 30K request. There has been no formal 
request. Rick will get back to Jeff and Don. We moved the meeting in June to the 7th to help accommodate the 
request.  
 
Signature Cards were signed for 2023. 
 



 
 

 
 
 
Meeting Concluded: 2:30 pm   
 
Future meeting dates:  June Meeting    6/7/23   @11:00am 
   July Meeting    7/20/23  @1:45pm 


